
Effective for the September 16, 2023 gas day until further notice, the maximum capacity at the 

Ray interconnect with Consumers Energy Company will be lowered to 200,000 Dth/d due to 

operational conditions.  Firm primary deliveries to Ray will not be impacted. 

Inquiries or concerns should be directed to the following Marketing contacts: 
 

Matt Malinowski – Director, Market Development 
(734) 276-6189 
 
Dennis Scheibe – Manager, Transportation Services 
(734) 210-8481 

 

        Vector Pipeline 


